
 

 

TRUSTEES ANNUAL REPORT 2016-2017  

SSG Sustainable Living did not operate during the 2016-2017 annual report period.  This was 

due to initial premises identified for the project being unsuitable.   

SSG Sustainable Living did however continue to seek appropriate premises and successfully 

apply for various funding streams to deliver the project and were able to start operating in 

August 2018.   

We are now successfully operating and we look forward to reporting progress in our next 

annual report. 

The Board of Trustees 

SSG Sustainable Living 

31st January 2017 

 

 



 

 

TRUSTEES FINANCIAL REPORT 2016-2017  

SSG Sustainable Living did not open a bank account nor make any financial transactions 

during the 2016-2017 reporting period as we wanted to ensure that we would be able to get 

free banking for as long as possible once we became operational. 

We opened a bank account on 26/5/17 in preparation for starting to operate.   

The Board of Trustees 

SSG Sustainable Living 

31/1/18 

 

 

 


